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1. Purpose of the report (That is, the decision required)

1.1.  To provide an update on the recommendations made in the Scrutiny Review of
Service Based Transport in Adult Social Care.

2. Introduction by Cabinet Member

2.1.  As Cabinet Member for Social Care and Well-being, | welcome this update on
progress following the recommendations made by Overview and Scrutiny
Committee in April 2009 . It is clear that the model of service based transport
which has been operational for 4 years is robust, fit for purpose and gives
additional flexibility to the service to meet the requirements of the Well-Being
Strategic Framework for Adults 2007-10.

2.2. Service based transport has recently been subject to external audit and it has
been concluded that substantial progress has been made in realisation of the
recommendations of the Overview and Scrutiny review undertaken in April 2009.

2.3. | am pleased to report that the recommendations of both the original Overview
and Scrutiny report plus the subsequent audit inspection have been fully
implemented and embedded in practice in both learning disability and older
people’s services.




